
XMAS DROP IN MORNING - 

THURSDAY 5TH OF DEC

Call in to the office at No 19, Pearse St on
Thursday 5th of December for some festive
treats, between 11.30 and 1.30pm.  Mince pies,

chocolates, tea and coffee will be available.  All
are welcome!

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION PROCESS
Following on from the first community
consultation event on November 6th, the
consultants VHA are developing proposals to
meet the needs and priorities identified.  If you
want the opportunity to have your say on the
process, please submit the feedback form to
No 19, Pearse St.  More feedback forms are
available at the office at the following times:

Tuesday - 10.30-2.30,
Wednesday - 10.30-2.30 and 
Friday - 10.30-2.30
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Household Surveys                                  Community News                    

Global Home Warranties
are continuing to carry out
surveys of the structural
house conditions in the
Butts area.  We are
arranging appointments for
the surveys.  Thank you to all
those who have facilitated
the surveyors to date.  The
process will take a number of
months and the reports will
give greater details of issues
arising in houses in the area.
This will form part of the
future planning process for
the Butts Area Regeneration
Project.         

Mayfair Library

One-to-One Tech
Support

Do you need help with
your mobile phone,
tablet or laptop, or need
assistance with other
online or digital
services?

One-to-One Tech
Support is available at
the Mayfair Library every
Thursday from 10am -
12pm to help with any
queries. 

No Booking required. 

Phone: 056 7794174 for
more information.


